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October 21, 2024
Dear Colorado Broadband Office,

Garfield County is pleased to offer our support for Clearnetworx’s anticipated applications for
Broadband Equity, Access, and Deployment (BEAD) funding for several underserved areas within
our county. As a local government committed to enhancing the quality of life for our residents,
we recoghize the importance of reliable, high-speed internet access for education, healthcare,
and economic development.

Clearnetworx regional presence and dedicated efforts within our community will help ensure a
successful BEAD deployment. The partnership between Garfield County and Clearnetworx will
ensure that the development of broadband infrastructure aligns with the specific needs of our
communities. By focusing on collaboration and leveraging local resources, we are confident that
these projects will significantly enhance digital connectivity and foster long-term growth and
innovation in our region.

Garfield County fully supports Clearnetworx’s efforts and believes that their projects will have a
lasting positive impact on our community. We encourage the Colorado Broadband Office to give
full consideration to these potential applications and to recognize the value that expanded
broadband access will bring to our residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions or require further
information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Sincerely,

John Martin, Chair Mike Samson Tom Jankovsky
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